
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back to the final half term of the year! 

Firstly I would like to say a huge congratulations to Miss Lowe who got married in the half term 
and is now Mrs Dove. We wish her and her husband every happiness for their continued future 
together. 

Schooner class had a super time at Barton Hall camp  in Torquay this week. They took  part in 
archery, rifle shooting, paddle boarding, fencing, climbing walls and many more activities. The 
children behaved beautifully and demonstrated great team work, resilience and courage 
throughout and were a real credit to the school. A big thank you to all the staff involved in making 
this camp the success it was and particularly to Mr Mullaney for organising it. 

Well done to Bethany and Ruby who achieved gold and bronze medals in their judo competitions in 
the holiday and have made huge steps up through their gradings-we are very proud of your 
achievements. Keep up the hard work. If you are interested in joining the West Penwith Judo Club 
they are kindly offering 2 free sessions to Mousehole School children as a taster. 

We welcomed some newcomers into Mousehole Mice on Thursday and they had a lovely day 
accessing our new lovely outdoor learning environment, singing and a visit to Peep Squeaks. We also 
had some spectacular handwriting from some of the older Mousehole Mice who all received a Head 
teachers award. Keep up the good work! 

Luggers have been practicing their brass instruments in preparation for their parent assembly on 
Thursday 13th July at 9.20am.  

Congratulations to seven of the children in Skiff Class who took part in a safari poetry 
competition as their poems are going to be  published by Young Writers-what an achievement!! 

Morvah has been working with Skiff, Lugger and Schooner on their maypole dancing in preparation 
for the postponed  May Day which will now be taking place on Saturday 1st July at 6pm in Paul 
Quiet Garden. The May King and Queen this year are Reign and Chloe-congratulations to them 
both. 

Please remember to have a water bottle and hat in school as the weather improves and ensure 
that your child has suncream applied and has a bottle in school to reapply throughout the day. 

We look forward to seeing you at 8.50am for a prompt start on Monday morning. 

Best wishes                                      

Sarah Trow 

Mousehole News 
Friday	9th	June	2023 












House Points:   


PORTHCHAPEL: 437
GWYNVER: 367
SENNEN: 219
PRAA SANDS: 293

Attendance 
winners of the week:  


  Schooner Class 


Whole School 
attendance: 93% 

Dinghy Class - Bunny 

- Arlo Y 

For impressing all the teachers with her 
progress in reading and writing-you are flying! 

For her sensational sentences when inventing a 
mini beast riddle.

Skiff Class -Katie 
-Varya 

- Working really hard on her focussing and 
extend her learning because of that and 
being a good role model. 

- For a lovely retelling of the story of Oliver 
Twist.

Lugger Class -Sonny - Outstanding attitude to his learning and 
using super similes and synonyms.

Schooner Class -Silvie 

-Otto 
-Poppy 
-Bella 
-Reign

- For her enthusiasm and up for new 
challenges on camp. 

- For being kind and helpful on camp. 
- For being mature and responsible 
- For her positivity and fun on camp 
- For being mature and sensible on camp.

Stars of the week 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Summer Term: 
22.6.23 Mousehole Mice Open Morning 10am-12pm 
24.6.23 Mazey Day Parade 
27-28.6.23 Lugger Trip and Sleepover 
30.6.23 Year 5 Parent/Grandparent lunch 
4.7.23 Yr 6 Transition Day HDS 
5.7.23 Sports Day 
6.7.23 May Day/Maypole dancing  Paul Quiet Garden 
6pm 
7.7.23 Schooner Cake Stall 3pm 
12.7.23 Wind in the Willows School Production 1.30pm 
and 6pm 
13.7.23 Lugger Brass assembly-9.20am 
14.7.23 Year 6 Parent/Grandparent lunch 
Jumping Mice weekly on Tuesday 10.30-11.30am 
WB 17.7.23 Sports Week 
21.7.23 Last day of the term 
2022-2023 INSET Days: 
Monday 24th July 2023 
Tuesday 25th July 2023 
Autumn Term Starts: 
Wednesday 6th September 2023 




